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TODAY IS A CLUB DAY. 
 
Are you considering HACC or Dual Enrollment opportunities at HACC?  In the weeks ahead there are several class sessions 
available to explore more of what it's like to take an online course at HACC.  Contact Mrs. Ziegler if you are interested in doing a 
"remote shadow" of one of their courses! The classes featured will be their Foundational Studies courses.  
 
Pre-ACT registration is now open. The Pre-ACT will be administered on Saturday, April 17th. Cost is $23. The registration form 
can be found on your Class of Schoology page and should be turned in with payment in the counseling office. 
 
Attention Seniors: The Patriot-News and PennLive will honor 20 high school seniors as the Best & Brightest to represent the 
potential of the class of 2021. Recipients are featured in the Sunday Patriot-News in May and in a photo gallery, videos and 
profiles on PennLive. Students, families and school officials are also invited to an awards reception. 
The application is online. You can access the link to the application from Schoology or Naviance.    
Students will need to contact Mrs. Ziegler or Mrs. Zimmerman to upload any letters of recommendation into the drop box in 
your online application.  Applications are due by Friday, March 5, 2021. 
 
The free lunch waiver has been extended through September 30, 2021.  Therefore, all students may receive a free breakfast and 
a free lunch daily through the end of the 2020-2021 school year and approximately one month into the 2021-2022 school year. 
This applies to complete meals only and only to first meals.  If a student opts to purchase a second meal, entree only, or extra 
fruits and/or vegetables, regular charges apply.  Milk is available for packers and costs $0.70/carton. 
 
Manheim Township Recreation and Park Planning Department is looking for 9 youth to be on the very first Youth Council 
starting in the Fall of 2021. Participants must be entering grades 7 through 12 for the 2021/2022 school year. Participants will 
take part in monthly meetings to discuss important topics of Manheim Township youth, develop leadership skills, engage in civic 
responsibilities, programming and much more. Information regarding this opportunity and requirements can be picked up in the 
main office of the High School. 
 
Any student interested in participating on the varsity track team will need to check the school athletic site for a link to register 
for the team this year.  All information concerning the spring season will be on the linked track web site.  Site 
= https://sites.google.com/view/mttf/home 

 
 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 

 
 
 

 
 


